
 

 

March 13, 2020 

RMAEC RESPONSE TO Covid-19 

In response to the health concerns surrounding the Covid-19 virus 

we are providing information regarding the scheduled RMAEC Training 

and LabCAT Certification sessions for the remainder of March and April.  

We are being diligent in how we are conducting business and keeping 

our facilities clean. 

We ask any person who is not feeling well to call and reschedule 

their certification visit. Any persons who arrive and are exhibiting flu 

like symptoms or are coughing will be immediately asked to leave the 

facility. 

We have hand sanitizer available for attendee’s and will 

encourage limited hand to hand contact. We will also have disposable 

gloves available for anybody who would like to use them.  

We will be eliminating any food which is usually available on the 

counters, where people can reach in and grab portions themselves (ie. 

fruit, bagels, etc). We will only have pre-packaged items available.  

Diane will work with all to make the reschedule process as easy 

as possible. 

Questions or concerns:  

Tom Clayton 

Director of Training and Member Services 

Tomclayton@co-asphalt.com 

303-902-2439(cell) 

303-741-6150 Extension 151 (Office) 
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